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16/07/2019

Subject:
COP — UN Global Compact Grace Letter

Dear Sir/Madam,

We are member of United Nation since 2008 and holding a participant ID
2943,

The letter is being submitted as a request for a grace period to submit our
COP (Communication on Progress) as it was due to be submitted today.

Since it is an ongoing process and due to some unavoidable
circumstances, we could not submit our COP in time.

Kindly acknowledg receipt of the letter and grant the grace period and we
will submit our COP within the increased due time.

Best regards,

Skl

Christos D. Katsanos
Executive Director

DEG Group

loustinianou Sb str.

S5l 34 kzlamaria
Thessaloniki Greece
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